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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

EliCLOSURE | 12th July, 1939.

Dear Sirs
»

I enclose herewith a copy of a letter which has
been addressed to Hessrs. Sir J.W. Isherwood & Co. regarding
the approval of a plan of oil fuel tank bulkheads etc. for

Messrs, Wm. Uamilton & Co's Yard Nos. 44 pY/2 together with a

copy of the plan in question.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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